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APR 1977 

Howard Miller, Chairman 
Skagit County Board 
of Commissioners 

Mount Vernon, Washington 93273 

Dear Mr. Miller: 

This is in response to your letter of 1 March 1977 asking that the 
Skagit County Flood Insurance Study be expedited. 

I am pleased to advise you that our study results will be available in-
crementally, as listed below, prior to completion of the final report: 

Samish River 
	

1 September 1977 
Suiattle River 
	

1 October 1977 
Baker River 
	

1 February 1973 
Sauk River 
	

1 May 1978 
Cascade River 
	

1 June 1978 
Skagit River. 	 1 July 1978 

These are the dates When preliminary flood plain maps and profiles will 
be available for review. The entire study, including the above items, 
remains scheduled for completion in September 1979. Although these 
schedules are subject to change, I want to assure you that the Seattle 
District will make every effort to provide you the needed information in 
a timely manner. 

I apologize for taking so long to answer your letter, but the time was 
needed to review our workload. 

Thank you for contacting the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers on this matter, 
and please let me know if I can be of any further service. For additional 
information, please contact Mr. William Spurlock of my staff, at 764-3660. 

Sincerely yours, 

Copy furnished w/ref letter: 
(See attached page) 
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Howard Miller, Chairman 

Copy furnished w/ref letters 

Mr. Wes Edens 
Flood Insurance Specialist 
Federal Insurance Administration 
1321 Second Avenue, M/S 322 
Seattle, Washington 98101 

State Department of Ecology 
Northwest Regional Office 
4350 - 150th Avenue Northeast 
Redmond, Washington 98052 

Mr. Edward Hammersmith 
State Department of Ecology 
Olympia, Washington 98504 

Gardner/mp/3660 
30 March 1977 

 

Aasin Planning Section 
Water Control Section 
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MFR: The revised dates are based on a new schedule prepared by 
Water Control on 24 March 77. 4fhie chekle 	based on a 

—kirk priority for this studXandISAlknligd VItrItir ilft1,3"0?" 
personnel. Dave Hough, Skagit County Planning Dept., was 
advised by phone that this response would . be delayed to 
review workload. 
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